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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Locker Clearance 

 

Each year we put a system in place to ensure that all lockers are cleared out before the end 

of the academic year.  

 

To ensure this is completed as smoothly as possible, all students in Year 11 will need to clear 

their lockers before Friday 28th June 2019.  Any items remaining after this date will be recycled, 

given to charity or disposed of. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs S Kelly 

PA to Head of School  

 

 


